
 

  

Phenix Corporation, a leading supplier of packaging and packaging equipment, is proud to announce the 

official groundbreaking ceremony for its new corporate headquarters and manufacturing facility. The 

ceremony will be held at the Phenix campus in Elberfeld, Indiana, at 10:00 AM on Wednesday, June 26th.

 

Phenix Corporation is 100% employee-owned and has experienced phenomenal growth over the past 

three years, tripling in size and expanding its workforce to over 40 team members, including warehouse 

staff, customer service professionals, and field engineers.

 

With three buildings in Indiana and one in 

Florida, Phenix will be well-positioned to continue its national support of the packaging industry.

 

At the core of this growth are Phenix’s unwavering guiding principles—Fanatical About Response, Do 

the Right Thing, and We Own It. These three tenets are not slogans; they are the foundation of how 

Phenix operates, makes decisions, and supports its customers. They define the company culture and fuel a 

relentless commitment to responsiveness, integrity, and accountability.

 

The groundbreaking marks a major milestone in the company's strategic growth, as construction begins 

on Phenix’s third facility in Indiana. The 39,000-square-foot facility will serve as the new headquarters 

for Phenix’s operations and will feature a manufacturing floor, enhancing customer service. With this 

expansion, Phenix expects to create 10-15 new jobs in Warrick County, including positions in quality 

assurance, operations, and material handling.

 

"Breaking ground on this new facility is more than an expansion—it’s a statement of who we are and 

what we believe in,” said Michael Denton, Director of Marketing at Phenix Corporation. “Our tenets 

drive every interaction, every project, and every customer

 

relationship. This building will serve as a 

platform for our continued growth and a physical reflection of the values that define Phenix."

 

For more information about Phenix Corporation and its comprehensive packaging and service solutions, 

please visit:	 www.phenix-corporation.com

 

Media Contact:

 

Michael Denton

 

Director of Marketing

 

Phenix Corporation

 

765-209-0816

 

miked@phenix-corporation.com

 

www.phenix-corporation.com

 

FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE

What:		Phenix	Corporation's	groundbreaking	for	new	corporate	headquarters

When:		Thursday	June	26,	2025	at	10:00	CST

Where:		11600	Nobles	Chapel	Road,	Elberfeld,	IN	47613




